Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR

From: Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 9:55 AM
To: Brad Lewis

Subject: RE: Martino's 41st

Good Morning Brad,

Thank you for the site status update. As a reminder, per Wis. Admin. Code § 716.14, all sample results must be
submitted to the DNR within 10 business days of receiving the laboratory data. Therefore, please present the
groundwater monitoring results as soon as feasible. These should be submitted through the DNR’s RR electronic
submittal portal. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best, Jane

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Jane Pfeiffer
Phone: (414) 435-8021
jane.pfeiffer@wisconsin.gov

From: Brad Lewis <BLewis@enviroforensics.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 8:55 AM

To: Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR <jane.pfeiffer@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Martino's 41st

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Jane,

| had reached out to Midwest Environmental Consulting for an update on the dewatering project near the Martino’s
site. This was his response:

e | spoke with Brad Hucke, the Project Manager for Globe Contractors this morning. He told me that they've
working in the area near Martinos and groundwater has been below their working grade. So they don't think
they're going to need to run the dewatering system at all. I'll let you know if that changes.

If they don’t have to pump water that would probably be for the best. We sampled a few wells for PFAS recently and
while there where some hits of PFOS barely above the PAL levels there was nothing close to the ES. | don’t think PFAS

will be an impediment to site closure.

Sincerely,



Brad K. Lewis, CHMM, Principal Scientist
EnviroForensics® | 825 N Capitol Ave, Indianapolis, IN 46204
Mobile 317.696.7409 | enviroforensics.com




